


We are currently looking for substitute teachers for our school.
We are in need of Preschool though 8th grade. If you are not
comfortable with certain grades we can work around that. Please
give a call to 715-392-2976 if you are interested or would like more
information.

Preschool and Elementary Conferences are Thursday, November
7th and Tuesday, November 12 from
4-7pm.



Veterans Day Program
Cathedral School

Veterans Day Program
Our school will honor veterans with poems, songs, and prayer.

Date: Monday, November 11, 2024
Time: 9:30 a.m.

Doors will open at 9:00am
Where: Cathedral School Gymnasium

Students may wear a patriotic shirt and jeans.

**Jeans may not have holes or rips and follow uniform policy.**

We want all the students attending Cathedral School to be able to
get into and out of the building safely. We ask that you please take
note of our pick up/ drop off procedure.



Please refrain from parking in the staff and faculty parking lot. We have staff that comes and
goes throughout the day.
NO parking or stopping your car in the cross walk or fire lane.
The alley is NOT a drop off spot for a student. It is better to park along the sidewalk and let the
student(s) out. Traffic can build up behind you, when using the alley and become dangerous for
students trying to cross the alley. Staff is also trying to park in the lot and this can cause a lot
of unwanted congestion.
14th Street "bus zone" cannot be used to pick up or drop off students. This door needs to
remain clear so buses can pull in to drop off and pick up students.
At the end of the day it is again better to park your car along the sidewalk and have your child
walk to you or you walk to the front entrance to pick your child up.
The church parking lot is often over looked. Please use this lot as well for dropping off and
picking up students. Baxter can fill up quickly before and after school.
We know that this is inconvenient but we are looking out for everybody's safety. We looking
into what we can do to make this better for everyone.



Weather is turning colder. Please make sure your child(ren) have a
heavier sweatshirt or a jacket for recess. Once snow starts
students will need to have a winter jacket, snow pants, boots,
winter hat and mittens to play outside.

November 2nd- Dinner Auction @ Barkers Island 5:30pm
November 11th- Veterans Day Program @ 9:30am
November 13th- Grandparents Mass @8:30am
November 27th-29th- No School- Thanksgiving Break
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